
 

The Royal Orthopaedic Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Bristol Road South, Northfield, Birmingham, B31 2AP 
Telephone:  0121 685 4000 

Friday, 28 February 2020 
 
 
Ed Fryer 
E.mail: request-641838-a35a38eb@whatdotheyknow.com  
 
 
Dear Ed 
 
Freedom of Information Act Request: Our ref #1968 
 
Thank you for your FOI request.  Please find our below response in red: 
 
 
How many patients have received an iron infusion in the last 12 months?  None 
How many patients have been treated with Monofer and how many with Ferinject?  None 
What was the average weight of these patients?  N/A 
How many patients required more than 1 gram of iron?  None 
How many nurses and for what days and hours are your Iron infusion clinics available?  N/A 
 
 
I hope that this response answers your request, however please let me know if it does not. If you are 
unhappy with the Trust’s response you can appeal to: 
 

Jo Williams 
Chief Executive 
The Royal Orthopaedic NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters 
Bristol Road South 
Birmingham   
B31 2AP 
 

If you then remain dissatisfied, you have the right under section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act to 
apply to the Information Commissioner to seek resolution to the matter.  
 
Further details can be found on the website: http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/ 
 
Yours sincerely

 
 

Simon Grainger-Lloyd 
Director of Corporate Affairs & Company Secretary 

http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/

